
Salem School District 

Joint Budget/Personnel Subcommittee  

Special Meeting  

Thursday, November 21, 2024 

Media Center 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Present:   Ryan Little and Sue Spang   

 

Administration:  Brian Hendrickson, Superintendent    

 

 

1. Meeting was called to order at 5:13 p.m. by Ryan Little, Chairman of Budget 

Subcommittee. 

 

2. Preliminary SY205-26 Budget Discussion: Superintendent Hendricksom presented a 

preliminary budget based on current budget items with estimated increases as well as 

possible staffing increases.  Superintendent Hendrickson will go back and prioritize the 

new staffing possibilities.  

               

3. Executive Session 

a. Discussion and Possible Further Action On/Appeal of SFT SBLR Decision 

The subcommittee unanimously agreed to enter Executive Session at 6:17 pm to 

discuss further action on appeal of SFT SBLR decision inviting Superintendent 

Hendrickson. (SS/RL) 

Executive Session ended at 6:56 pm. 

 

The subcommittee unanimously authorized the school administration and Board 

legal counsel to take whatever steps to preserve the ability of the Board to appeal 

the October 22, 2024 SBLR decision involving the SFT, including if necessary 

filing an appeal with the Superior Court, in the absence of a resolution of the 

SFT’s attorney fees claim. (RL/SS) 

 

4. Adjournment:  Meeting adjourned at 6:57 p.m.  (SS/RL) 

 

 

  

 
 


